
 
 

  

 

KEY DATES ALLANSFORD ALIVE 

SCHOOL NEWSLETTER  

 WEEK SEVEN 
 
Thursday 10th March 
*ADPS Athletic Sports 
 
Friday 11th March 
*Earth Ed Visit to ADPS (F-2 + 5-6) 
 
WEEK EIGHT 
Monday 14th March 
*Long Weekend 
 
Tuesday 15th March 
*Hockey Road Show 
*AFL Clinic – Day 1 (Alicia Drew) 
Years 5/6A – 5/6B – F – F/1 
 
Wednesday 16th March 
*AFL Clinic – Day 2 (Alicia Drew) 
Years 3/4A – 3/4B – 1 – 2 
 
Friday 18th March 
*Walk to School Day 
 
WEEK NINE 
Monday 21st March 
*Dental Van  
*Hockey Roadshow  
 
Tuesday 22nd March 
*DAMSHAWK Athletic Sports 
 
Wednesday 23 March 
*5/6 Port Fairy Camp (3 days) 
 
WEEK TEN 
Monday 28th March  
*Earth Ed (Ballarat – Year-6) 
*Easter raffle Tickets distributed 
 
Wednesday 30th March 
*GTAC (on-site – Years 5-6) 
*School Photographs  
 
Friday 1st April 
Curriculum Day – No School 
 
Week 11 
Friday 8th April 
*Assembly 1.45 – 2.30 Easter Raffle  
*Last day – finish @ 2.30 pm 

 

 

SCHOOL ASSEMBLY 
Congratulations to Lori and Eli for 
running a fantastic assembly last 
Friday. The leaders demonstrated 
excellent collaboration and modelled 
excellent speaking at assembly. 
Well done Lori and Eli! 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 

 
MELO AWARD 

Our “Melo Award’ is presented to a 

student who models our school values 

and often as a consequence of their 

actions helps others. It is selected by 

staff. Last week’s award was 

presented to Mitchell (Year 5) for his 

outstanding leadership and 

helpfulness on Pancake Day where he 

worked tirelessly to prepare, cook and 

help with additional cleaning up. 

 

 
 
 

 
 
 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Allansford and  
District Primary School 
Frank St, Allansford 3277 

 
“Allansford Kids are Friendly Kids” 

 
Email: allansford.ps@education.vic.gov.au 

Phone: 03 5565 1382 
 

VALUES AWARD 
Our “Values Award’ is presented to a 
student who has been modelling our 
school values. It is selected by the 
student leaders. Last week’s award 
was presented to Lottie (Year 1). 
Lottie collected numerous pieces of 
sports equipment that was left out 
and carried to the Sports Shed – Well 
done Lottie! 
 
 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
 

SCHOOL COUNCIL 
We congratulate the following 9 

parent representatives on School 

Council for 2022:  

Matt Adams, Dale Beaton, Ali 

Bannister, Tracey Patterson, Renee 

Prendergast, Kirsty Van Ginneken, 

Renae Blake, Pete Janes and Karen 

Limburg. 

We also congratulate the following 4 

staff members of School Council: 

Narelle McLaren, Kerryn Arnott, Lindy 

Bellman and Wes Allen. 

 

School Council AGM – Tuesday 15th 

School Council Meeting – Number 2 

will follow the AGM, which will be 

held on-site at 7.30 pm. 

 

Many thanks to our parent 

representatives who nominated. 
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SHOWCASE  
Thanks to Ryan and Cameron for 
sharing their reading responses in 
relation to this week’s learning 
intentions. Well done boys! 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

CLEAN-UP AUSTRALIA DAY  
This year, our student leaders worked 
with our F/1 students as part of Clean 
Up Australia Day activities. Our junior 
students donned their Bunning’s 
aprons, put on some gloves, and 
cleaned up our school grounds from 
top to bottom. The Year 1-2 students 
then did a final sweep of the yard after 
lunch. We then piled all the collected 
rubbish onto a giant sheet of paper 
and sorted it into various types. The 
two most common types of rubbish 
were chip bags and Glad Wrap. 
Our Environmental SALT addressed the 
students at assembly and are now 
looking at ways of reducing rubbish in 
the schoolgrounds. They are 
considering highlighting two main 
aspects – how food is being packaged 
and the placement of bins around the 
school yard. 
 

 

SHOWCASE  
Thanks to Logan (Year 3) for sharing his 
reflections of the recent Earth Ed visit 
to ADPS. He spoke clearly and 
confidently. Well done, Logan! 

 
 

 

 

 

 
 

 
 
 

 
 
 

ENVIRONMENTAL SALT 
This year, Eli, Izzy and Juliette make up 
our Environmental SALT Group. They 
are responsible for running a series of 
activities to highlight the importance of 
a clean environment. 

SHOWCASE  
Thanks to Cooper (Year 3) for sharing 
his spelling strategies he is currently 
using to learn new words. Well done, 
Cooper! 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

RUBBISH BEING SORTED 
Our school yard is generally very clean; 
however, rubbish can be hidden in 
gardens, trees and blown out of bins. 
We need to be RESPONSIBLE for our 
actions. 

 
 

STUDENT OF THE WEEK 

 

ZOOPER DOOPERS  
 
On Fridays, Year 5 students will 
be selling Zooper Doopers, at the 
beginning of the lunch break, 
from a table in the undercover 
area.  
 
When: Every Friday  
unless advised otherwise.  
 
Cost: 50 cents 

   

 
 



 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

  

 

 

 

 

 

 
 

WADJINY 
Students from Years F-6 participated in an 

‘Indigenous’ workshop that focused on the 

key element of respect. Respect for the 

animals, respect for the land and respect 

for people. Students were introduced to 

elements of indigenous culture through 

song and dance. 

  

Earth Ed Visit 
Students from F-2 and 5-6 will be 
participating in Earth Ed sessions at 
school. The F-2 will be participating 
in a workshop called ‘Robot 
Explorers’ and the year 5-6 students 
are participating in a workshop 
called ‘Jurassic Sphero’. 
 

 
 

 

 



 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 



 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 



 
 

 

 


